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26th October, 194%9.

Dear Sir,

#ith reference to your 1etter of the 28th ultimo
respecting the Steamer FOO NAN", I have bo acqualin®
you that in view of your remarks 1t nas been decided
to delete the notatlon of "reclassificatlion contemplated"
from the Reglster Book.

With reference %o your letter of the 25th Harého
lest and your Heport Hos 5032 on the Steamer "1
SHENG" , in reply to enquiry respecting the Classification
and Loadline Surveys, the llong Kong Surveyor states
that he is unable to locate the Owners' representatives
in Hong Konge :

I shall, therafore, be glad to learn whe ther you
are able to furnish any inforrabtion respecting this
case having regard to the expiration of the valildity
of the "examined" notatlon and the loadline certificate
at the end of next month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the Clagsification
Committee.

C. Ritchie, EBQ.,
KEELUNG »
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